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KPMG report: State and local tax, technology-related 
guidance (table, third quarter 2017) 
 
A report of state and local tax developments concerning technology-related tax issues, 
for the third quarter of 2017, provides updates in table format and covers topics such 
as access to web-based services, guidance on digital equivalents, taxability of 
software, and other items. 

Read the KPMG report [PDF 101 KB] of state and local technology-related tax 
developments for the third quarter of 2017. 

Highlights 

• Pennsylvania: The Department of Revenue ruled that a taxpayer’s information 
retrieval products, consisting of subscriptions to internet-based legal research 
databases, were subject to tax. 

• Massachusetts: The Department of Revenue promulgated a regulation requiring 
certain internet vendors that are not otherwise required to register, collect, and 
remit Massachusetts sales or use tax to do so if they have over $500,000 in 
Massachusetts sales or over 100 Massachusetts transactions in the previous year. 

• New York: The Department of Taxation and Finance issued an advisory opinion 
regarding the taxability of the petitioner’s webinar and live stream products, and 
certain related optional services.  

• Illinois: The Department of Revenue issued a private letter ruling resolving how 
multiple affiliated companies with various Illinois locations (including corporate 
headquarters, distribution facilities, retail locations, and data centers) are to source 
local sales and use tax. 

 

http://www.kpmg-institutes.com/content/dam/kpmg/kpmginstitutes/pdf/2017/salt-technology-checklist-q3-2017.pdf
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The information contained in TaxNewsFlash is not intended to be "written advice concerning one or more Federal tax matters" 
subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of Treasury Department Circular 230, as the content of this document is issued 
for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader’s knowledge on the matters addressed therein, and is 
not intended to be applied to any specific reader’s particular set of facts. Although we endeavor to provide accurate and timely 
information, there can be no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be 
accurate in the future. Applicability of the information to specific situations should be determined through consultation with your 
tax adviser. 

KPMG International is a Swiss cooperative that serves as a coordinating entity for a network of independent member firms. 
KPMG International provides no audit or other client services. Such services are provided solely by member firms in their 
respective geographic areas. KPMG International and its member firms are legally distinct and separate entities. They are not 
and nothing contained herein shall be construed to place these entities in the relationship of parents, subsidiaries, agents, 
partners, or joint venturers. No member firm has any authority (actual, apparent, implied or otherwise) to obligate or bind KPMG 
International or any member firm in any manner whatsoever. 

Direct comments, including requests for subscriptions, to Washington National Tax. For more information, contact KPMG’s 
Federal Tax Legislative and Regulatory Services Group at + 1 202.533.4366, 1801 K Street NW, Washington, DC 20006-1301.  
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